
 

 
 
 
 
9/02/2021 
Ref No.:  F2012/00921 
 
Emily Murray 
Planning and Assessment 
NSW Department Planning, Industry & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
Dear Ms Murray, 

 
FCNSW Response to Modification Application and Report for the MOD 14 – Increase Processing 

Rate (MP06_0295) 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Cadia Modification 14 Processing Rate 
Modification report. The Forestry Corporation of NSW (FCNSW) provides the following comment: 

 Figure 2-4 details an Approved Zone of Influence, which extends over State forest tenure 
to the west of Cadia road. The report does not detail what is meant by this zone, nor 
what potential impact may exist to State forest. FCNSW would welcome the provision of 
information to understand any potential impact to State forest.  

 

Best regards, 
 

 
 
Tijmen Klootwijk 
Fire and Stewardship Manager 
Northern Softwood Region 


